
       

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Miss Leah’s Newsletter 

We will not have class April 17th due to spring/Easter break. 

The recital is May 3rd in the North Linn Middle School Gym.  

Please encourage your child to practice their dances at home. If 

you have not emailed me for music yet, please do as soon as 

possible! 

My classes will be in the 7:30 show on May 3rd. We will have 

rehearsal in the North Linn Middle School Gym on May 2nd. An 

official schedule will be released soon. Check the T.A.P. 

Facebook page. 

Check dance shoes! I have a few girls in my classes coming to 

class without proper dance shoes. Please make sure they have 

the correct dance shoes, especially before the recital. 

 

 

This month... 
 

 

Contact me: 

leahdoyl@gmail.com  

 

April & May 

2025 
 

April 17-No dance 
(Spring Break) 

May 2-rehearsal 
May 3-recital 7:30 show 


